From: Kaylynn Nicholls

Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2021 9:53 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Urban boundary expansion

## Clerk City Clerk,

Hello, my name is Kaylynn Nicholls and I've been a resident of Hamilton for 10 years. I currently reside in the east end ward 4.

I'm writing to say that I strongly disagree with the urban boundary expansion and removal of Hamilton farm land that will never come back.

I think urban density will lead to happier, more independent pockets of Hamilton that will become more walkable to lead to more use of the hsr.

I really hope you take the time to consider what the residents of Hamilton desire in terms of their community rather than developers looking to make money of the land.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing back from you.

Sincerely,

**Kaylynn Nicholls**